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I am a property manager in Jackson County and I represent over 100
owners of rental properties.  Please oppose HB2004-A.  If it passes,
investors are going to stop investing in rental properties which is only going
to cause a worse shortage of rentals in Oregon.
Thank you!
 

Terri L. Callaway
Terri L. Callaway, Property Mgr.
Choice One Property Management, LLC
www.ChoiceOnePM.com
541-622-8270
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